
Anne Arundel kids relish BYCC
Archbishop  Spalding  senior  Elizabeth  Gorman  attended  her  second  BYCC  this
weekend. She never doubted that she would be back. “You really learn a lot during
the workshops,” Gorman said. The parishioner of Odenton’s St. Joseph was one of
two teens from her parish. The biggest draw for Gorman was the ability to meet
other Catholic teens. “We share the same experience and we’re all in the same
boat,”  Gorman said.  Fellow parishioner Rachel  Bigora said BYCC had a mix of
activities perfect for her peers. “It has its serious points, but also allows you to have
fun,” Bigora said.

https://www.archbalt.org/anne-arundel-kids-relish-bycc/

